
 

Welcome to Foundation Stage 

 
Hello and welcome to Foundation Stage.  

We have lots of children in foundation stage.  We are 

always very busy and we love learning! 

The adults in the Unit are Mrs Fox, Mrs Hawes and Mrs 

Leng – Class teachers.  Mrs Wildgoose and Mrs 

Womersley are our Teaching assistants. 

Please remember to bring your book bags every day to 

school.  You may choose a library book from the 

reception room and change them as often as you like. 

PE takes place on a Thursday, starting the 13th 

September.  Please make sure your child’s PE kit is 

always in school.  The children will need a white T shirt 

and black shorts and a pair of pumps (without laces). 

We have a very busy and exciting term ahead!  We are 

reading lots of stories about bears and are visiting Build 

a Bear to make our weekend bears who will be coming to 

stay with you soon! 

Snack/baking money is 50p per week.  Thank you to 

those people who have already paid. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

The Foundation Team 


